
 

Event title Alumni Induction Program for 2020-24 Batch 
Event Category Induction Program 
Date and Duration 9th May 2024 & 3 hours (5:30 pm to 7:30 pm) 
Department Alumni Association 
Co-ordinators Dr. M. Sathiyanathan, Associate Professor-EEE 
Chief Guest/ 
Resource Person/ 
Keynote Speaker 

Dr. C. L. Vasu, Dean –Academics and Dr. P. Vijayakumar, Dean- 
Electrical and Computer Engineering 

No. of Participants 269 
 

1. Mr. S U Navaneetha Krishnan, the President of PSG iTech alumni Association, welcomed the 
audience and emphasized the notable accomplishments of the alumni.  

2. Dr. C L Vasu, the Dean-Academics, delivered a keynote address.  He highlighted the academic and 
placement accomplishments of PSG iTech.  

3. Dr. P Vijayakumar, the Dean of Electrical and Computer Engineering, encouraged students to 
establish strong networking connections with their classmates and other students on campus, to help 
with employment requirements and for additional needs.  

4. Alumni shared their remarkable experiences throughout their time in college and expressed gratitude 
towards the faculty members for their unwavering support and encouragement during their academic 
journey.  

5. The Deans and Heads of Departments allocated the Merit-Cum-Need scholarships to first and 
second year students. The scholarship cost of Rs. 9.9 lakh covers the tuition fees for 36 students.  

6. The project teams from 2020-24 batch and faculty mentors in each department were awarded for the 
best two final year projects.  

7. The alumni batch coordinator for the 2020-24 batch was introduced to the alumni. 
8. Dr. P Vetrivelan, the Dean of the Students Union, together with the Heads of Departments and 

Deans, presented awards and certificates of appreciation to the office bearers of the students union.  
9. Deans, HoDs, faculty members, and coordinators from the Alumni Association were also in present 

at this event.  
10. Dr. M. Sathiyanathan, an Associate Professor in the Department of Electrical and Electronics 

Engineering, and also the Faculty Incharge of the PSG iTech Alumni Association, expressed 
gratitude on behalf of the organization. He expressed gratitude to the alumni for their kind 
contributions for Merit-Cum-Need based scholarships for the students. Additionally, he stated that a 
total of 50 scholarships have been approved for the academic year 2023-24.  

 
Dr. C. L. Vasu, Dean –Academics and Dr. P. Vijayakumar, Dean- Electrical and Computer 
Engineering have delivered special address and distributed the Merit-Cum-Need Based 
scholarships to first and second year students. 

 
 


